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On behalf of the Australian Federation of Islamic Councils and AFIC 
National Sharia Board, we would like to take this opportunity to wish you 

“EID AL ADHA MUBARAK” with love and best wishes.

May Allah the Almighty accept our good deeds, May Allah (swt) 
on this occasion fill our life with happiness, our heart with love and our 
mind with wisdom. May Allah place the mercy upon all the Muslims all 

around the world on this happy occasion. We hope this Eid brings peace, 
prosperity, and happiness to everyone’s life.
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